
A message from Mrs Wathen & Mr Spink…… 
 

Four day weeks seem to go so fast! Here we are 
at another Friday—the end of week 3 and what 
an action packed week it has been—as usual! It 
was lovely to see all the children posing for their 
class photographs this week and we cant wait to 
see how they turn out. 
Next week, Year 6 will take their end of Key Stage 
2 SATs assessments. These tests are based on the 
learning that has taken place over their time in 
the whole of Key Stage 2 (years 3 to 6). Your     
children have worked incredibly hard to prepare 
for these tests and we could not be more proud 
of them if we tried (and we have had a pandemic 
to contend with!). Please ensure that they are in 
school no later than 8:15am. They should make 
their way to the Breakfast Club (in the hall)  
where we can feed them and get them ready for 
the day ahead. Please try to ensure they have a 
relaxed weekend and thank you for your          
continued support. 
Have a lovely weekend everyone! 

Ebor Gardens Photo Gallery— UKS2 Certificate      

Winners  and Extreme Reader Winners 
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Remember to keep an eye on our social media pages! 

This Week’s Attendance….. 

Whole school attendance is 93.8% this week. 

N— 92% Rec 1— 96%  Rec 2— 81%  1HN– 89% 1AD— 98% 2FA— 94% 2LB— 97% 3NB— 94% 

3JH— 99% 4HW—95%  4CH—100% 5LA— 91% 5NP— 89% 6NI— 97% 6GA—97%  



 

 

Nursery Places 

We still have places available in our Nursery.  Give us a 

call on 0113 2482750 to apply for one of the places for 

September 2022. 
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 Spring/Summer Term Events 

Here are the upcoming events for your diary: 

 

Monday 9th - Thursday 12th May 2022 —Key Stage 2 SATs week (Year 6) 

Monday 16th—Friday 20th May 2022—KS1 SATs (Year 2)  

Wednesday 18th May 2022—Coffee Morning for Parents  

Friday 27th May 2022—School Closes for Spring Bank Holiday 

 Year 6 SATs 

Please ensure that your child is at 

school for no later than 8:15am on 

each day of the SATs tests. They 

should arrive to Breakfast Club so 

that they can enjoy a good break-

fast before the tests begin.  

Breakfast club is available from 

7:30am each day. 

Clubs for the Summer Term 
 

Summer Term clubs have started this 

week. Be sure to attend your exciting 

club every week. Parents please let 

the office know if your child will not 

be attending  



 

 

This week’s Certificate Winners in Reception, KS1, LKS2 & Star 
6 Readers Awards  
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